
MINUTES 
Wood Gormley PTC Meeting 

Thursday, March 4, 2023 

Meeting called to order by Carrie Wood 

 

In Attendance 
 

Board Members 

Carrie Wood, President 

Ana Archuleta, Vice President 

Mel Grover, Treasurer (Zoom) 

Desara Boehm, Spring Events Chair 

Melanie Boylan, Spring Events Co-Chair 

Cozette Hansen, Fall Events Chair On the phone 

Anita Babcock, Winter Events Chair 

Andres Mercado, Secretary 

WG Staff 

Ms. Karen Lindeen, Principal 

Ms. Arlin 

Parents/Other 

 Christy Wood 

Linne Lalire 

Anaiz Rubio 

 

 

  

Formatted: Indent: First line:  0.5"



Approval of Minutes 
 

Will be approved by email. Desara took them but hasn’t sent them out. 

 

Principal’s Report 
WG swim team 3rd place! Thanks Anita and the parents who helped out!!! 33 kids swam excitedly, really 

a good time for the kids. Fun party yesterday, got tshirts, swim caps, etc. very fun and nice! 

Teacher appreciation is next week. Gift teachers have been receiving $20 bills folded into little hearts 

and the answers to the questions the students answered about them. 

Arts-a-palooza coming up. Art, music, maybe theater, book swap (you can bring in books and swap them 

for new ones). Student council will be selling popcorn and lemonade for the 6th grade events. Friday, 

May 12th at 5pm in the field. Student council has set up a mobile school store where they sell school 

supplies and other little things. Cool! 

Next school year’s hours will be 0800-1515hrs (Friday 0800-1305hrs) and school starts August 15th.  

6th grade to NM History Museum, Hyde Park picnic and Promotion Ceremony! 

New carpets, desks and chairs for ALL the classrooms! Next summer teacher desks and furniture. 

Teachers are very happy. 

We will organize a cleaning of the basement over the summer. 

Treasurer’s Report 
All in good shape. Strong fundraising this year.  

11 teachers + Library have been using the money for books! 

Trying to get the word out to teachers that the PTC is here to support supplies needs and to get PTC 

their proposals. 

Budget for next year based on this year’s fundraising and projections. We have sufficient reserves that, 

even if we didn’t meet fundraising goals next year, we could increase our total budget from the current 

year total amount and be pretty safe. 

Mel will work on guidelines for reimbursements to make sure that the record keeping is a little more 

streamlined and clear. 

Panther Run 
Amazing job to Ms. Arlin, staff, parents and kids for an huge pivot under crazy weather event! Great job! 

Raised over $28k. 34 students raised over $250 (superstars!), these students will receive food gift cards. 

Those who raised over $50 will get keychains. Prizes will be passed out next week (maybe Wed/Thurs 



next week). Ordered extra t-shirts which will be up for sale soon. Three winners got their artwork on the 

t-shirt. Thank you to the sponsors! Financial Donations: SF Trail Outfitter, Dr. Rogoff, Auto Angel, Craft 

Donuts, SF Prep, St. Mike’s, Del Norte LOV Foundation, Old Pecos Tail Café, Numi Hirsch… 

In-kind Donations: Coca Cola, Pepsi, Queen Bee Music and Santa Fe Screen Printers. Thank you! 

Lots of participation from parent volunteers. Thank you! 

Field Day 
Friday May 19th. Ms. A put together a little budget which includes some good vibes to grill outdoors and 

make it fun and festive. Ms. Arlin will take this on this year (thanks!) and just needs help with the food! 

If Ms. Arlin can get the list to Anaiz, she can get the food. 

PTC Elections 
Nominees accepted nominations and all members voted in unanimously  

Carrie for President 

Ana for Vice President 

Mel for Treasurer 

Andres for Secretary 

Anaiz Rubio for Vol. Coordinator  

Cozette for Fall Event 

Anita for Winter Event, Ignacio Garcia Winter Event Co-Chair 

Melanie B for Spring Event 

Positions that are open are typically in a support role for the event chairs. These haven’t been filled so 

the event chairs have just done this:  Fundraising Chair, Communications Chair, Parent Rep chair 

Teacher Request for Funds Proposal 
Ms. Felix: $13 for retractable utility knife. Approved 

Ms. Marufo $150 for a series of books in addition to the book funds that were allotted. Approved. 

Ms. Webster for Reading Club. Mel will get a more specific proposal and bring it back. 

6th Grade dance and pizza and photo booth rental for the event up to $647.92 (will work with the 

Student Council as they have also raised money). Approved 

Open Discussion 
Can Linne request money for the Haunted House? Yes. Linne will work with Cozette to use the budget. 

Let’s have PTC a booth for the beginning of the year. Yes! 



 

Meeting adjourned 


